
From: Clark, Sarah <saclark@med.umich.edu>  
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 8:25 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: proposed daycare at Westport and Morningside 
 
 
 
To the planning committee: 
 
I am a longtime (25 yrs) resident of the Crescents neighborhood, and a frequent pedestrian in the area 
(walk to/from work every day). 
 
I encourage you to support the proposed daycare at Westport and Morningside. Additional childcare 
options are greatly needed! 
 
It would be helpful if you would outline specific safety procedures that the daycare owners should 
follow. It also may be helpful to indicate if there is (or can be) a plan to monitor the area for any 
unintended negative consequences (e.g., increased frequency of speeding) and to implement corrective 
measures (e.g., traffic calming strategies) if problems do arise. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Sarah Clark 
1534 Argyle Crescent 
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